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DATES IN FUTURE TO WATCH / FECHAS EN EL FUTURO PARA OBSERVAR 
30/31 JAN
   7:00 PM
EUCHARISTIC ADORATION MISSION


   ST. LEO

 4 FEB 
   9:30 AM
ST. VINCENT DE PAUL MEETING – SHOTT HALL

   LADS

 4 FEB    10:30 AM-12:00 PM
CENTERING PRAYER

   
   CORPUS

 4 FEB
   5:00 PM
CARD PARTY – HUBER HALL


   LADS

 5 FEB
   1:00 PM
ROSARY ALTAR SOCIETY MEETING


   CORPUS 

 9 FEB   11:30 AM-1:30 PM
WOMEN TO WOMEN LISTENING CIRCLE WITH LUNCH
   CORPUS

12 FEB
   2:00 PM
SENIOR STARS MEETING – SHOTT HALL


   LADS

18 FEB   10:30 AM-12:00 PM
CENTERING PRAYER

   
   CORPUS

18 FEB

DIOCESAN WOMEN’S CONFERENCE – OHIO EXPO CENTER

19 FEB
4:00-5:00 PM
TAIZE EVENING PRAYER


   CORPUS

21 FEB
   7:00 PM
PASTORAL COUNCIL MEETING – SHOTT HALL

  
   LADS

25 FEB

DIOCESAN MEN’S CONFERENCE – OHIO EXPO CENTER
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                 +++SCRIPTURES FOR CURRENT AND FOLLOWING WEEKENDS+++
+++SAGRADA ESCRITURA ESTE FIN DE SEMANA Y LOS PRÓXIMOS+++

           22 January/enero


                     29 January/enero 
   1st):  Isaiah (Isaías) 8:23—9:3

                     1st): Zephaniah (Sofonías) 2:3; 3:12-13                                                                           
    RP):  Psalm (Salmo 26) 27:1, 4, 13-14
                     RP):  Psalm (Salmo 145) 146:6-7, 8-9, 9-10
   2nd):  1 Corinthians (1 Corintios) 1: 10-13, 17              2nd):  1 Corinthians (1 Corintios) 1:26-31                 Gospel): Matthew (Mateo) 4:12-23

                Gospel): Matthew (Mateo) 5:1-12a
	                                                    ST. VINCENT de PAUL FOOD PANTRY
Please donate Bars of Soap or Shampoo for the month of January
DESPENSA DE COMIDA SAN VICENTE de PAUL
                Por favor, done Barritas de jabón o champú para el mes de enero
	

	                                 Statistics for the month of December 2016

                         Households served – 236   Clients served – 915  (9 meals per person)
Statistics for 2016
  Households served – 1861   Clients served – 68,760 WOW!!  (9 meals per person)


	


STEWARDSHIP / ADMINISTRACIÓN
Offertory Collection for January 14/15
CC     39 env.     $1,594.00



SL     29 env.     $1,422.00

2016 CONTRIBUTION STATEMENTS

If you would like a report of your annual offertory contributions, place the completed request in the offertory basket.  Statements will be emailed or mailed near the end of January.  On-line contributors can go to the on-line giving website to print a report.

	 
	
	                       2016 CONTRIBUTION STATEMENT
	 
	 
	 
	 
	 

	 
	
	ENVELOPE #
	 
	 
	
	
	
	
	
	
	 

	 
	
	NAME
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	PHONE
	
	 
	 
	 
	 
	 
	 
	 
	 
	 

	 
	
	EMAIL
	
	 
	 
	 
	 
	 
	 
	 
	 
	 

	 
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	 

	 
	
	 
	 
	
	 
	 
	 
	 
	 
	 
	 
	 


                                                              REST IN PEACE
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Please remember in your prayers Eva Acimovic, a member of Corpus Christi, who died this past week.

"May the Perpetual Light shine upon her.”    

         Por favor, recuerde en sus oraciones Eva Acimovic, que murió la semana pasada. 
                                                                      "Que la Luz Perpetua brille sobre ella".
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                    EUCHARISTIC ADORATION MISSION

A Eucharistic Adoration Mission will be presented by Father Davidson and Father Braum, Missionaries of the Holy Eucharist on Monday, January 30th and Tuesday, 31st beginning at 7:00 p.m. at St. Leo Church, 221 Hanford Street in Columbus.  The purpose of this Mission is to inspire us to learn more about Adoration of the Most Blessed Sacrament and to go deeper into understanding its benefits and graces for each of us, our parish, our families and our Church.  All are welcome!  (This mission is being sponsored by St. Mary Church, but will be held at St. Leo Church.)
              OFFICE FOR SOCIAL CONCERNS, CATHOLIC DIOCESE OF COLUMBUS                    
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Join thousands of Catholics across the country coming together in prayer during the bishops' pro-life novena, 9 Days for Life, from Saturday, January 21st - Sunday, January 29th. Participate through email, text message, Facebook, or a free iOS or Android app!  www.usccb.org/about/pro-life-activities/january-roe-events/nine-days-of-prayer-penance-and-pilgrimage.cfm. 
Respect life mass - January 23 – day of prayer for the legal protection of unborn children The annual Respect Life Mass will be held on Monday, January 23rd, at 10:30 a.m. at St. Joseph Cathedral, 212 E. Broad Street.  Bishop Frederick Campbell will be the celebrant.  Since January 22nd, the anniversary of the United States Supreme Court decision Roe v. Wade, falls on a Sunday, our diocese will join all of the dioceses of the United States in observing a Day of Prayer for the Legal Protection of Unborn Children on Monday, January 23rd.  All are invited to attend.  For more information about the Church’s teaching on pro-life issues, visit the U.S. Bishops’ website at www.usccb.org/prolife or contact the diocesan Office for Social Concerns at 614-241-2540.
Roe Remembrance at Ohio Statehouse -   January 23  Greater Columbus Right to Life will sponsor the annual Roe Remembrance event on Monday, January 23 - Noon to 1 p.m., at the Ohio Statehouse following the 10:30 a.m. Respect Life Mass at St. Joseph Cathedral.  The program will be held in the Statehouse Atrium.  Please allow extra time for new Statehouse security measures.  Stickers, signs, and weapons are not permitted inside the Statehouse.  For additional information, please visit Greater Columbus Right to Life online at www.gcrtl.org/roe.html.  
NATIONAL PRAYER VIGIL FOR LIFE   For those planning on traveling to Washington, DC, for the March for Life, the annual National Prayer Vigil for Life at the Basilica of the Shrine of the Immaculate Conception will be the night before, Thursday, January 26, 2017.  For details visit, www.usccb.org/prayer-and-worship/resources/index.cfm 
MARCH FOR LIFE AND WASHINGTON EVENTS The annual March for Life's date is shifted to Friday, January 27, 2017, due to the Presidential Inauguration being the week before.  In addition to the March for Life, thousands will participate in other gatherings in the DC area.  For a Listing of Washington, DC, area events, www.usccb.org/prayer-and-worship/resources/index.cfm. 
  OPEN HOUSE AT OUR LADY OF BETHLEHEM SCHOOL AND CHILDCARE
[image: image8.wmf]Sunday, January 29th from 1:00-3:00 p.m. and Sunday, March 5th from 1:00-3:00 p.m.
In the tradition of the Sisters of the Poor Child Jesus, Our Lady of Bethlehem is the only 
comprehensive Catholic School and Childcare in the area whose mission is to provide exceptional faith formation and early education in a safe, nurturing community to each student and family it serves. Open Enrollment for school and summer program is going on now! Bring in this bulletin and receive 10% off your registration fee!  Visit us online at www.ourladyofbethlehem.org for more information.
CATHOLIC MEN'S LUNCHEON CLUB EVENT
The next Catholic Men’s Luncheon Club will feature The Most Reverend Frederick F. Campbell and the presentation of the 2017 Catholic Man of the Year. Please join Bishop Campbell and us on Friday, February 3rd at St. Patrick Church in downtown Columbus. Holy Mass begins at 11:45 am followed by lunch and the presentation of the Catholic Man of the Year until about 1:00 pm. No reservations are necessary. $10.00 covers the lunch and meeting. For information on Catholic Men’s Luncheons, visit www.ColumbusCatholicMen.com or contact Tim Merkle, CMLC President at htm@ejhlaw.com.
SONS AND DAUGHTERS OF ITALY’S VALENTINE'S DAY DINNER DANCE

Order Sons and Daughters of Italy Lodge 2599 is pleased to invite everyone to a special Valentine's Day dinner dance at Villa Milano on Saturday, February 11th. Come and celebrate being Italian or with your Italian friends as we celebrate the wonderful traditions of our shared heritage; food, family and fun while enjoying the entertainment by The Ray Massa and Eurorythmns! The band has played all over the country for virtually every Italian festival!  The cost of $50.00 for an opportunity to spend an evening with that special person in your life is well worth the money. We will donate $5.00 of every pre- purchased ticket from attendees who buy their ticket in the name of their church, just mention the name of your church when you call 614-582-7366 to buy your tickets.  Also, we will be honoring The Sons and Daughters of Italy 2017 inaugural teacher of the year, Maria Lutchin.

2017 BOSCO BASH
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Adoration



On Saturday, February 11th, middle school teens (6th, 7th, and 8th graders) from all over the Diocese of Columbus are invited to gather at St. Timothy Catholic Church from 3:00 – 9:00 p.m. for an evening of fun, food, games, great music by Station 14, friends, Mass, and speaker Paul J. Kim. Mr. Kim has earned a growing international reputation as a dynamic speaker and musician with a powerful message of faith, hope, and love. Moving his audiences from laughter in one moment, to deep reflection and prayer in another; Paul utilizes his many talents to communicate the Gospel to young people in a way that is engaging, entertaining, and altogether inspiring. The cost for this event is $25.00 per teen and $15.00 per parent.  For more information and registration, please contact Debi Matthews @ 614-861-1746 or matthews9244@sbcglobal.net.  Registration closes January 25, 2017.
RETROUVAILLE WEEKEND
You can save your marriage!  Has your marriage become unloving or uncaring? Your relationship grown cold, distant? Thinking about a separation or divorce? Already separated or divorced but you wish to try again? The Retrouvaille program may help you. Retrouvaille of Columbus will be sponsoring it’s next program February 10th through 12th, at the Procter Center retreat house in London, Ohio. The program consists of a weekend experience and follow-up sessions. All inquiries are confidential. For more details or to register go to HelpOurMarriage.com or call 800-470-2230.
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Are you looking for meaningful volunteer opportunities?  Well, now is your chance!  We are in need of volunteers for our Spirit of Hope Gala event. Volunteers are needed in the months leading up to the event (for help collecting and organizing auction items, making phone calls, and participating on our committee) and volunteers are also needed on the day of the event to ensure things run smoothly.

The Gala will be on March 11th from 6:30-10:30 p.m. at the Columbus Hilton Downtown, 401 North High Street.  Contact Mackenzee Burton at mburton@colscss.org or 614-857-1254 for more information or to volunteer!

COLUMBUS WORKS

At Columbus Works our mission is to help people achieve success. We work with individuals step-by-step to make a better life for them and their families. We have connections with local employers and we help our members to find employment.    Our members get the chance to build the skills they need to find and keep a good job with benefits and to provide for their families, pay their bills and save money. We will be having information sessions on January 26th at 9:00 am and January 27th at 9:00 am at the Stowe Center at 888 Parsons Avenue. The workshop will be held beginning the following Monday.  If you have any questions about Columbus Works feel free to call Jim Miller at 614.309.3176. You can also learn more from our web site: http://www.columbus.works
PONTIFICAL COLLEGE JOSEPHINUM’S ANNUAL LECTURE SERIES

The Pontifical College Josephinum’s annual lecture series continues Wednesday, February 8th, with a presentation by Christopher Ruddy, PhD, associate professor of systematic theology at The Catholic University of America. Dr. Ruddy will present “Gaudium et Spes: Its Crafting and Legacy” at 7:00 pm in the Jessing Center on the Josephinum campus. The event is free of charge and open to the public; reservations not required. For more information, call the Academic Dean’s office at 614-985-2274.

BETHESDA HEALING MINISTRY

Jesus healed not only those with physical illnesses but also those with spiritual needs. One evening a woman of dubious repute, looking for Jesus, entered uninvited, the home of one of the religious leaders. Kneeling before Jesus, she knelt down, washed his feet with her tears and wiped them with her hair. Jesus accepted her beautiful act of love. While others were shocked by her behavior, Jesus knew the sincerity of her heart and said "Your sins are forgiven." (Luke 7:48) That awesome gift awaits each women seeking release from the shame and guilt of her abortion. Bethesda Healing Ministry welcomes the opportunity to support you in seeking the Sacrament of forgiveness and healing. Please call Bethesda Healing Ministry confidential lines: 614-309-2651 or 614-309-0157 or visit our website at bethesdahealing.org.  "Like" us on Facebook at www.facebook.com/BethesdaHealing
                                                              BENEFIT OF THE DOUBT
One of the chief differences between the saints and ourselves is that when things go wrong, the saints take it for granted that God is treating them lovingly and wisely; we on the other hand, jump to the conclusion that God either does not mind what happens to us or is handing out a punishment. Sanctity always gives God the benefit of the doubt. In fact, it gives him the benefit of a certainty: He cannot go wrong; he has a plan; he never stops loving.  —Dom Hubert van Zeller

                                           — from Love Never Fails
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